
Week Ending: 
Friday 31st January 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

Reception have had a fabulous time learning all about Chinese
New year this week.  Their classrooms look amazing and are
adorned with the beautiful paper lanterns they have made along
with this incredible Chinese dragon that they have created.  

 

In other news, the Year 5 project with KEVI is going brilliantly.  
On Monday, the children watched the dress rehearsal for ‘We Will
Rock You’.  This was followed by a drama workshop at Kings
Norton Boys’ School and I can tell you that Year 5 is bursting
with talent!  The teachers were very impressed with the children’s
improvisation, their confidence and their great Oracy skills as
well as how well they work together.  Well done, everyone!
And finally, our Year 5 and 6 debating teams will be taking part
in the Cicero Cup workshop next week alongside children from
Parkfield.  We will update you with how they get on  next week.
I hope to see lots of you at the cake sale later.  Nothing beats a
sweet treat on a Friday.  Have a great weekend, everyone.
Miss Arrowsmith

@Green_MeadowPS

PE and
Outdoor

Learning days 

Please wear PE
kits to school on

PE days. 

Monday
Year 2 PE

Tuesday
 Year 3, Year 4
and Year 6 PE

Wednesday
Year 1 PE

Year 3
Outdoor
Learning

Thursday
Year 5 and
Year 6 PE

Friday
Reception PE

DROP OFF AND COLLECTION TIMES AT SCHOOL
The roads around any school are busy at drop off and collection times and it

is no different here at Green Meadow.  The safety of our children is
paramount at all times and we would like to politely remind anyone who uses

a car for drop off and collection to park up safely where there is a space,
avoiding pulling up on the school drive or on pavements.  Let’s work together

to keep our children and other members of our community safe

Your paragraphThe children have
learned so much -
they can talk in
detail about the

celebrations and all
of the animals in the
lunar calendar. Well

done, everyone.

https://www.greenmeadow.excelsiormat.org/our-school/green-meadow-offer/


CELEBRATING
GREAT LEARNING!  

Well done to all of the children who have been practising their
spelling on Spelling Shed this week.  Our class leader board this

week has Pluto in 1st place, Tolkien in 2nd and Jupiter in 3rd
place! Well done to  our whole-school top speller, Siva in Pluto,

who helped his class secure top place!

A huge well done to this week’s Mathletes, Daniel in Bournville,
Millie in Cadbury, Daniella in Shakespeare, Shayla in Tolkien,
Esma in Mars, Daniel in Saturn, Gabriel in Jupiter and Siva in

Pluto. 
Our top scoring classes were Saturn and Tolkien. Keep

practising on the tasks set by your teacher to become a top
Mathlete!

A huge well done to this week’s Outstanding Orators, Orlagh in
Leopards, Carlie in Zebras, Darcie-Rose in Tigers,  Ayan in Lions,

Heavenly in Giraffes, Jaxon in Gazelles,  Tyler in Bournville, William
in Cadbury, Amelia-Jane in Shakespeare, Tommy in Tolkien, Billy in
Mars, Vinni in Saturn, Elia in Jupiter and Lewie in Pluto. You have all
impressed us with how well you have demonstrated your oracy skills

this week.

Congratulations to our Readers of the Week- who get to
choose their own book to take home from the world-

famous Green Meadow Book Vending Machine! Layke in
Zebras, Reuben in Leopards, Sean  in Lions, Imad in Tigers,

Albie in Gazelles, Alana in Giraffes, Ariana in Cadbury, Jesse
in Bournville, Tommy in Tolkien, Darcie in Shakespeare,

Asra in Saturn, Noah in Mars, Mekhi in Pluto and Archie in
Jupiter.



CELEBRATION TIME!

Well done to all the children in school who received hot chocolate
nominations from their teachers for

GOING ABOVE AND BEYOND!  
This week, an incredible 45 children from across school received
nominations - that’s AMAZING!  We are all so proud of you!  We
hope you have your certificates displayed somewhere at home to

celebrate.
House Points

A record number of house points have been awarded this week to children demonstrating
our school values of READY, RESPECTFUL and SAFE and for making sure they show how

helpful, friendly and supportive everyone at Green Meadow is.  Well done, everyone! 

    1451   1352    1310    971     1089

Well done to Tigers in KS1 and Saturn in KS2 who are our best
attending classes this week.

The most punctual class in school this week is Gazelles who were in
school on time every day to make the most of their learning time.  



School meals cost £3 per day, payable via Arbor, for Years 3, 4, 5 &
6, unless you are entitled to free school meals.

Please keep up to date with school meal payments each week.

Please note that for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 ALL children are
entitled to universal free school meals.

WE ARE ON WEEk 2 of the menu

MENUMENU



Ask youR child to tell you about
the storY Behind The picture we
looked at in assembly with Key

stage 2 this week and how it relates
to british values





Upcoming dates FOR
YOUR DIARY...

Spring 1 Week 5
wb 3rd February 2025

 
Monday, 3rd February 2025
3pm in the hall Year 2 Talent
Show and Sleepover ‘drop-in’-

please note this is not a
meeting, just a chance to ask

any last minute questions

Tuesday, 4th February 2025
Cicero Cup Challenge Day for
invited pupils in Year 5 and 6

Friday, 7th to Saturday 8th
February 2025 

Year 2 Talent Show and
Sleepover at school

Spring 1 Week 6
wb 10th February 2025

Friday, 14th February 2025
Break up for half term


